LE PETIT CENACLE



Back, left to right: Andrews, Baker, Bridges, Nettles, Cruit, M., Hanzo. Front: Nihoul, Gregory, Williams, R., Abercrombie, Scarborough, Halprin.

This French Club was organized at the beginning of the second semester, '45. Its charter members came from the French II class. Other members came from cadets in the French I class and cadets having previously taken French at Carlisle. It is an honorary society with the highest of standards.

Meetings were held twice each month and were carried out with the usual parliamentary procedure. Its programs and French current events are carefully prepared by the different members of the society.

The officers are:

PresidentNettles
Vice President
Secretary and TreasurerKEITH BAKER
Program ChairmanBILLY GREGORY